
Friends of Union County Library Member Picnic and Meeting 

 

 
Jackie and Tom Volk at 2019 FOUCL Picnic 

 

Calling all FOUCL members! We are having a potluck picnic lunch before our 

Wednesday, July 21, membership meeting. The pavilion at the Union County Senior Center is 

reserved for us. We will picnic beginning at Noon. Bring a dish to share and your beverage. If 

you are uncomfortable with potluck, feel free to bring your own lunch. The pavilion is large 

enough to accommodate social distancing. (To find us, turn into the North Georgia Technical 

College and then left toward the Senior Center / Dog Park.) 

We continue to raise money for future children’s programs through donation jars. If your 

jar is full, you can bring that money, or a check in the amount collected, to the picnic. FOUCL 

members were asked to collect loose change or use the monthly donation guides below during 

the months of January through June of 2021, but anyone with an interest in supporting the 

library’s children’s programs can contribute. If you are not attending the picnic, simply take what 

you have collected and send a check to FOUCL or drop cash off at the circulation desk at the 

library for the amount collected. Suggested monthly donations: Jan – $.50 for each books/ebooks 

you read/listened to this month; Feb – $.50 for each connection to Zoom/Facetime you made this 

month; March – $.50 for each movie you watched this month; April – $1.00 for each trip you 

made to the library this month; May – $.50 for each time you shopped online this month; and 

June – $.50 for each magazine you read this month. We have extended our deadline and will be 

accepting these donations through the last week of July. FOUCL’s mailing address is PO Box 

1546; Blairsville, GA 30514. Identify your contribution by writing FOUCL JAR on your check 

or envelope. 

Thanks to all our members for continuing to advocate for libraries, literacy, and lifelong 

learning through this year and a half of cancellations, postponements, virtual meetings, and 

creative workarounds. We look forward to resuming our efforts in support of Union County 

Public Library by offering more fundraisers, special programs, and in-person opportunities in the 

coming months because we believe good Friends make great libraries! 
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